
 

Posting: Jan 25, 2022   

客 戶 重 要 通 知  
Important Notice to Customers 

 

 

 
 

 

CCB (Asia) Branch Service Change  

 
In view of the latest development of COVID-19 epidemic, CCB (Asia) will temporarily 
suspend banking service of Kwai Chung branch from January 25, 2022 (Tuesday) 2:00 
p.m. until further notice as precautionary measures (see table below).  
 

District Branch Name Address 

New Territories Kwai Chung  Shop A23, G/F, Kwai Chung Plaza 

 
To better protect customers and staff members, the business hours of all branches 
and Small Enterprise and Personal Loan Centers of CCB (Asia) is temporarily adjusted 
as below from January 14, 2022 (Friday) onwards until further notice. Customers may 
also enjoy banking services via our Mobile Banking, Online Banking and Bank by 
Phone. 
  

Adjusted Business Hours of 
Branches and Small Enterprise and Personal Loan Centers 

Mondays to Fridays 9:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Saturdays 9:00 am – 12 noon 

 
CCB (Asia) has implemented a series of precautionary measures in all branches 
including cleaning and sterilization works as well as requiring bank staff and 
customers to wear face masks to protect the health of employees and customers.  
 
For enquiries, please contact us via our Customer Service Hotline at 2779 5533 or 
www.asia.ccb.com.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
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